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SELF HELP IS NOW OPEN ON 
SATURDAYS!!!!!

Come visit us on Saturdays as we open from 9am to 1pm 
for lawn care equipment rentals. Remember rentals are 
for 1 hour to accommodate as many residents as 
possible. 

Weather permitting here please see our Saturday 
schedule:

   As Spring gets underway please remember to 
water your grass. Watering times are 6am-10am and 

6pm to 10pm. Don’t forget our Self Help, located 
across the Community Center offers free lawn care 

equipment (lawn mowers, weed eaters, shovels, 
seed spreaders, rakes) check outs. Equipment 

check outs are available Monday through Friday 
from 8am to 5pm. Check out times vary per item and 

are on a first come first serve basis.  

Memorial Day is a time to 
remember and honor our fallen 
service members who died in 
service to our country. This does 
not mean we spend the weekend 
in mourning those who made the 
ultimate sacrifice, rather we spend 
it in remembrance while doing 
things we love with the people in 
our lives we cherish the most. This 
is a weekend to celebrate our 
freedoms while thanking those 
men & women who fulfilled their 
oath to serve this country with their 
lives. We honor their memory and 
sacrifice through our gratefulness.  

The Hunt Military Communities Team is consistently in awe of 
your selfless service, and we do not take for granted the dangers 
of your career. This Memorial Day we will all take time to reflect 
on the lives lost in service to this country and celebrate them 
with our remembrance & gratitude. We are thankful for your 
service each day, but weekends like this remind us just how 
special your oath to this country truly is.  

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President and Chief Executive Officer
Hunt Miltary Communities

8550 Edwards Street, Del Rio, TX 78840 
Phone: 830-298-1701 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
LaughlinFamilyHousing 

Email: laughlin@huntcompanies.com 

Our President’s Message 

CONTACT US: 

May 
05.14.2022
05.21.2022

June
06.04.2022
06.11.2022
06.25.2020

July
07.09.2022
07.16.2022
07.23.2022

MAY YARD OF THE 
MONTH

Stay tuned for the 1st Yard of the Month for 
2022. 

We will be picking our first winner on May 27th 
so don't forget to get your yards ready. We will 
be looking for the best yards on both the 8000 

and 9000 side of housing. 



www.laughlinfamilyhousing.com 

COMING SOON! 

Your Laughlin Family 
Housing Team

Community Director—Mari Cervantes 

Community Supervisor –Claudia De Leon 

Maintenance Director—Alma Balderas 

Maintenance Supervisor—Joe Arizpe 

Leasing Specialist —Gabby Rodriguez Resident 

Service Specialist —Melinda Velasquez 

Resident Service Specialist —Liz Fuentes 

Maintenance Techs—Robert Uribe 

Maintenance Tech—Ivan Muniz 

Maintenance Tech—Alvaro Portillo 

Maintenance Tech—Alejandro Cuevas 

Maintenance Tech—Pedro Sanchez 

Contact Us  

8550 Edwards Street, Del Rio, TX 78840

Phone: 830-298-1701 

Facebook: @LaughlinFamilyHousing 

Email: laughlin@huntcompanies.com 

 May 11th - New Resident Brief (1 of 2)
New resident information brief (1 of 2) mandatory 
for for all new move ins.     

 May 20th - Last day of School
Last day of school for all SFCISD (Del Rio) 
schools. 

May 25th - New Resident Brief (2 of 2)
New resident information brief (2 of 2) mandatory 
for for all new move ins.

May 27th - May Yard of the Month
We will be picking our May winners (one for the 
8000 side and one for the 9000). 

May 30th - Office Closed
Both Maintenance and Leasing offices will be 
closed in observance of Memorial day. For all 
emergency and urgent work orders please 
continue to call us at 830-291-8550.

SAVE THE DATE! 
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